




NEW FAMILY REFERRAL PROGRAM

$500 Tuition Credit
Dear FLCA Family,

As you know, attracting new students and families to First Lutheran Christian Academy is integral,
not only to the success of our school but also to our mission in the community.  As a part of our
ongoing marketing efforts, it is important for us to attract new students at all grade levels.  To assist
with these efforts we are re-introducing the Referral Program for 2023/2024.

This tuition-reduction program is provided for FLCA families who play a primary role in the
admission of NEW students and families to FLCA.

As a current school family, you have experienced first-hand the quality education FLCA has to offer
and the benefits of our supportive, close-knit community.  Now it’s time to share our enthusiasm
and faith with others. Word of mouth is by far the most powerful way to promote our school!

When you refer a new family who enrolls with FLCA for the 2023/2024 school year, you’ll receive a
Referral Tuition Reduction. The referring family will receive a tuition reduction of $500 for new
families who enroll in PK – Grade 8 for 2023/2024. This credit will be applied to your family’s
2023/2024 tuition invoice in September 2023, once attendance of the new family is confirmed.

FLCA encourages you to talk to your friends, family members, and neighbours to let them know why
you have chosen FLCA.  The New Family Referral Program rewards existing families, encourages
new family involvement in an excellent school system, and of course, increases enrollment.  As the
school grows, we grow together and strengthen our school.

*Family must mention the referring family’s name upon touring the school.*

Please ask the new family to fill out this form and present to Mrs. Eberhard upon their visit.

Referring Family: ________________________________________

New Family Name:________________________________________

Date: ______________________ Office Approval: ______________


